

YEAR 3 CHURCHILL THEATRE TRIP

Dear Parents,

On Thursday 7th February we have arranged for Year 3 to see 'Horrible Histories-The Egyptians' at the Churchill Theatre to tie in with our History topic on the Ancient Egyptians. The cost of the trip, which will be added to your termly invoice will be £14.50. Children will also receive an ice cream during the interval.

We will be leaving school promptly at 12.00pm after an early lunch and travelling to the theatre by bus from West Wickham. Children should wear normal school uniform with their school reversible coat. If wearing a hat, scarf or gloves they must be from the school uniform list.

The estimated finish time of the show is 2.45 pm and we expect to be back at school before the end of the school day. Permission slips should be completed and returned by Friday 25th January.

If you would like to volunteer as a parent helper on the trip, please email the school office and we will confirm if we need you on this occasion.

Thar	nk you,
Mrs	Kinnes

YEAR 3 THEATRE TRIP 2019

I give permission for Horrible Histories at the Churchill Theat be added to my termly invoice.	(Child's name) to see re on the 7 th February and for £14.50 to
Signed:	Parent/Guardian